



Patricia McGuirk Program Coordinator Office of Grants and Research, Homeland Security Division 35 Braintree Hill Office Park, Suite 302 Braintree, MA 02184

Dear Ms. McGuirk,

I am writing to notify EOPSS of the transfer between jurisdictions of a UASI-purchased shelter trailer and a scene support cargo trailer. The shelter and cargo trailers have previously been housed and maintained by Boston OEM. The owner of these item is transferring these assets to Somerville.

- Somerville will take possession of one shelter trailer with VIN # 5RTBE2022ADO16748.
- Somerville will take possession of one cargo trailer with VIN# 5NHUCMV22CY064957.

Many Thanks,

Andrew Bloniarz

Assistant Deputy Chief of Administration